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November 23, 1985 

Lt. Steve Desbrow, Commander 
Monterey Station 
U.S. Coast Guard 
100 Lighthouse Avenue 
Monterey, California 93940 

Dear Lt. Desbrow: 

Recently a pane of glass was broken in the Point 
Pinos Light tower and subsequently replaced by Coast 
Guard personnel. In the installation process, the brass 
handles which were attached to either side of the glass 
support were removed. They have not been reinstalled. 

Because Point Pinos Light Station is one of the 
primary historical buildings Of California, and is on 
the National Registry of Historic Places, J urge that 
the aforementioned original brass work be returned to 
the Lighthouse. They will otherwise be lost. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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